 PETITION
RETURN TO: Councillor Nicole Johnston, 180 Fairfield Rd (Fairfield Gardens) Fairfield or by email tennyson.ward@bcc.qld.gov.au
To: Brisbane City Council, GPO Box 1434, BRISBANE QLD 4001

We, the undersigned, call on Brisbane City Council to rezone the undeveloped medium density areas of Corinda and Sherwood to low to medium density to prevent further five story buildings from being built in an area constrained by inadequate road, public and active transport infrastructure and stormwater drainage. In addition, all pre-1911 and pre-1946 houses should be identified, mapped and protected under City Plan 2014 to prevent their demolition for high rise units.     
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